Meet the Dean and the Admin Team 2021

December 20, 2021

On December 20, 2021, from 02.30 p.m. to 04.00 p.m., MUPY’s administrative staff led by Assoc. Prof.
Surakit Nathisuwan, the Dean, along with the Deputy Deans and Assistant Deans arranged the “Meet the
Dean and the Admin Team 2021” meeting. Having been simultaneously organized at room no. 206 and the
Cisco Webex Meetings, the meeting aimed to recapitulate the over-one-year progress and relevant
operating results according to the recent Faculty’s policies and strategies aligned with the

University’s ones. This event was also determined to encourage internal communication among the
academic staff and non-academic staff in the Faculty as well as to promote employees’ engagement by
receiving their feedbacks for further improvement. Also, they discussed the Faculty administration
according to the university’s strategies in all areas including education, research, academic

activities, and professional services.DDDDBesides, this was an opportunity to summarize the results
of their administrative term (2020-2024) and express appreciation to all academic staff and

supporting staff for their contribution to the Faculty over the past years resulting in continual

growth, productivity, international visibility, and achievement among the pharmacy schools in the
region. In addition, this meeting also corresponded to SDG Goals mainly on the 3rd goal: Ensure

healthy lives and promote well-being for all at all ages, and the 4th goal: Ensure inclusive and
equitable quality education and promote lifelong learning opportunities for all.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/3070



